Thursday, August 4, 2022

Marigold Avenue Safety Improvements
( ‘ \ Public Information Meeting

OSCEOLA Project Number: PS-21-12254-DG | FPID 447605-1
COUNTY

PUBLIC COMMENT FORM

Name Phone:

Address:

City:

Email:

Please use this comment form to express your opinions regarding the proposed safety improvements on
Marigold Avenue. You may also email Osceola County Project Manager Kathy Lee directly at

Kathy.Lee@osceola.org. Comments are always welcome. However, comments received by August 15, 2022, will
become part of therecord for this meeting.

COMMENTS:

Ms. Rathy Lee

Osceola County Project Manager
1 Courthouse Square, Suite 3100
Kissimmee, FL. 34741

Kathy Lee@osceola.org

Please send comments or questions
via email or U.S. Mail to:



mailto:conroy.jacobs@osceola.org

